
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCIES IN THE OFFICE OF TRUSTEE OF  

RECLAMATION DISTRICT No. 900 AND OF INTENT TO  

APPOINT PERSONS TO FILL SUCH VACANCIES 
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that two vacancies have occurred on the Board 

of Trustees of Reclamation District No. 900 due to the retirement 

of two Trustees.   

 

Of the two Trustees, Peter Palamidessi served 50 years on the 

Board and William Denton served 51 years. Both Trustees willing 

attitudes, expertise, and dedication greatly contributed to the 

efficient and effective operation of the District. 

 

The remaining members of the Board of Trustees invite members of 

the public to submit their letter of interest and resume to the 

Board for consideration.  Material may be submitted via e-mail to 

Trustees@rd900.org or delivered to 1420 Merkley Avenue, Suite 4, 

West Sacramento. 

 

Interested individuals must be landowners within the district or 

the appointed legal representative of such a landowner.  

Preference will be given to residents of the City of West 

Sacramento.  The Board will accept interest letters and resumes 

through the end of the day on Thursday, January 31, 2019.   

 

The remaining three Trustees of the Board intend to appoint two 

qualified persons to fill such offices at the regular Board 

meeting on Thursday, February 7, 2019 which commences at 9:00 

a.m.  The persons appointed to fill such vacancies shall hold the 

office until the next general District election in November 2019.  

The persons elected to that Office of Trustee at such election 

will then hold office for the unexpired balance of the term of 

office (one year for the office of Trustee Palamidessi and three 

years for the office of Trustee Denton). 

 

 

 

 

By:_________________________________ 

 Kenric Jameson, Secretary/Manager 
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